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Note to file

EA 0809-004
NICO Project, Fortune Minerals Limited

To Fortune Minerals Limited:

Re: Information Request responses

Fortune Minerals Limited (Fortune) is asked to provide a response to the Review Board
to all information requests submitted by parties for the NICO Project. If Fortune cannot
respond to a specific information request it should provide rationale for not doing so.
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